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WOMEN’S 
DUCK HUNTING

CAMP
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REGISTRATION OPENS AT 9 A.M., DECEMBER 26, 2023  
AND CLOSES WHEN THE WORKSHOP FILLS

JANUARY 19-21, 2024

The New Mexico Department of 
Game and Fish, along with Safari Club 
International Foundation, is hosting 
a duck hunting camp open to women 
18 and older who have experience 
shooting a shotgun or bird hunting.  
The hunting will take place on the 
riverbank of the Rio Grande.

Mia Anstine, of MAC Outdoors, will 
be one of the guest hunting instructors. 

Watch her video, “Women Reshaping 
Conservation & Hunting”: https://
intotheoutdoors.org/segments/women-
reshaping-conservation-hunting/.  
The camp will be set up at Caballo 
Lake State Park.

There will be a mandatory Zoom 
orientation at 6 p.m. on January 16. 
A link will be emailed to registered 
participants.

https://intotheoutdoors.org/segments/women-reshaping-conservation-hunting/

